
Central Bank of Sri Lanka
Notice of a Nationwide Public Awareness Survey

regarding the Sri Lanka Deposit Insurance Scheme
The Central Bank of Sri Lanka (CBSL) is pleased to announce the initiation 
of a nationwide survey aimed at assessing the level of public awareness 
regarding the Sri Lanka Deposit Insurance Scheme operated under the 
Deposit Insurance and Resolution Department of CBSL. This initiative is 
part of the Financial Sector Safety Net Strengthening Project �nanced by 
the International Development Association of the World Bank.

This survey will be conducted on behalf of CBSL by an external �rm M/S 
Kantar Lanka (Pvt) Ltd through the use of enumerators. CBSL aims to 
reach a broad segment of the population during the period from 
September 2025 to November 2025.

CBSL would like to assure that the information collected will be used 
solely for the purpose of this survey and will remain con�dential. As such, 
we kindly request your cooperation in responding to the survey 
questionnaire and appreciate your valuable contribution to this 
important national initiative.

If you have any questions, concerns or complaints regarding this survey, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to the following contact numbers:

Tel No: 1935 (Hot Line) 

E-Mail: fssnpcomplain@cbsl.lk

Director, Deposit Insurance and Resolution Department 
Central Bank of Sri Lanka 


